Steven SeEe

From: Bobbie Hunger <bobbie hunger@gmail.com:
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 12:34 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support for H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley
House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5515
Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Barbara Hunger and | am a resident of South Providence. | am writing to express my
strong support of H-5515.

My neighbors are working people, they live busy lives caring for children, grandchildren. They go to
school and volunteer for good causes. | don't understand why the 30 day rule is in place. | am in
support of H-5515 because all barriers to voting in this country should be removed.

| hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration.

Barbara Hunger

5 Thurston St
Providence, Rl. 02907



